
City of Bel Aire, Kansas 

 

STAFF REPORT 

DATE: 11/13/24 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Ted Henry, City Manager  

SUB: Agreement on the Reconstruction of 53rd 

Street  
 

SUMMARY: 

 

This is a straightforward agreement between Sedgwick County and Bel Aire. Bel Aire reconstructed 53rd Street and 

requested assistance from Sedgwick County with some of the costs, as 16% of the adjacent property is unincorporated. 

Sedgwick County has agreed to contribute $281,000 towards the project, which represents approximately 16% of the 

estimated total cost of $1,756,211. 

 

 
 

 


